SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2015

READ, READ: The number one proven factor in assisting a child to improve his/her overall academic progress is reading. So, I encourage you to have your child read. Make a trip to the public library a weekly jaunt.

I challenge you and your child to read the following number of pages or minutes per month. 1 page=1 minute. Parents may read to a K or grade 1 student.

Going into K: 50 pages a month times 3 = 150 pages for the summer Going into Grade 1: 100 pages a month times 3 = 300 pages for the summer Going into Grade 2: 150 pages a month times 3 = 450 pages for the summer Going into Grade 3: 200 pages a month times 3 = 600 pages for the summer Going into Grade 4: 250 pages a month times 3 = 750 pages for the summer Going into Grade 5: 300 pages a month times 3 = 900 pages for the summer Going into Grade 6: 350 pages a month times 3 = 1050 pages for the summer Going into Grade 7 or 8 and adults: 400 pages a month times 3 = 1200 pages for

the summer. Yes, mom and dads should be reading also. Your pages will count also toward the total pages. Please keep track of the Title, Author and number of pages. I ask that child and parent sign the paper. Return to school by September 12. OR totally keep track of reading on the Scholastic site. If a child completes his/her individual goal, a jean day certificate will be given for one per month.

If the school reaches a total of 60,000 pages or minutes read, Sr. Kathy and Mr. Fisher will color their hair green for the day and perform some other event. St. Clare Students...do you accept the challenge?

This year we are asking that you use the Scholastic Reading site to record your pages. Instead of minutes we are using pages. We want to be at least in the top 20 schools. That's another goal!

www.scholastic.com/ups/campaigns/src-2015/classrooms